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“TOGETHER WE CAN DO IT” is the 
theme for this year’s Annual Meeting.

Set for Saturday, April 29, at The Roxy, 
571 N. Main St., Oshkosh, the meeting 
will keep you informed about your credit 
union while you enjoy conversation and a 
good meal with fellow members.

Details are available in the notice ac-
companying this newsletter.

Among the topics will be the safety of 
your money at OPECU. We’ve all heard 
about the banking industry and a few 
failed banks. If you look closer, you will 
find they may have made too many invest-
ments in the same or risky industries. 

Banks are regulated by Federal Deposit 

Insurance Corporation.
Credit unions are regulated by the Na-

tional Credit Union Association. Each 
organization insures depositors up to 
$250,000 per account.   

Banks are in business to make money 
for their investors. Credit unions are in 
business to help and serve their members. 
Therefore, fees can be less, rates more rea-
sonable, and service more personalized.

Come to your Annual Meeting to learn 
more about your credit union.
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Avoid financial hassles with these tips

OPECU enjoys sending shout-outs to  
our young members for their special days. 
This quarter, we’ve got birthdays in April 
and May to celebrate.

We wish a “Happy Birthday!” to:
April: Caleb and Michael
May: Espen, Cooper, and Justine
Enroll your child/grandchild in our 

birthday club so we can remember their 

special day! The $5 fee starts their credit 
union savings account and a good habit

Our Christmas Contest was merry. Con-
grats to winners Debbie, Shayla, and 
Draven. Thanks to all who participated!

 Next up? Our Easter Contest! Who will 
win? Find out in the next newsletter.

Summer will bring our NEW Summer-
time Trivia Contest July 5 through the end 
of July. Watch for the fun!

We will be closed:

uApril 7 - Good Friday 
uMay 29 - Memorial Day
uJuly 4 - Independence Day
uSeptember 4 - Labor Day

Here are a few “Okay, I get it” remind-
ers to reduce or eliminate those little fi-
nancial irritations that can happen
aWhen using the drive-through, count 

any cash BEFORE you leave. That way, 
if there is a mistake, it can be taken care 
of immediately. If not, you must wait until 
day’s end when we balance our drawers.
aLet’s say you give a check from your 

OPECU account to a person or place that 
uses “remote capture.” That is a process 
where your check is photographed or 
scanned to be cleared electronically into 

another account. We have found that some-
times the account numbers are missing. If 
they are, our system kicks out the check. 
We then have to hand post it and charge 
you a $5 fee. Make sure all numbers on 
the bottom of the check go through or it 
will cost you. Or you could ask them to 
not use remote capture.
aAny time there is a change in your 

life, let us know. If we can’t reach you be-
cause of address, phone, or email changes, 
it may result in financial problems for you 
that could have been easily avoided.

Loan Specials 
to meet your needs! 

April Showers Loan 
May’s Posey Loan
June’s The 12-12-12 

July’s Lets Make a Deal 
Contact OPECU today  
for more information.
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